
 
 

Arrangements for Exclusion 

 

As part of its disciplinary sanctions the School employs fixed term exclusions.  These 
exclusions can be for a variety of breaches of the School’s Behaviour Policy. 

The number of days are dependent upon the nature of the offence and whether the student 
concerned has incurred previous exclusions or other disciplinary sanctions. 

A letter will be sent to the parents/carers detailing the reason for the exclusion and the 
length of the exclusion.  Work will be made available to the parents/carers to collect on 
behalf of the student. 

In more extreme cases the School may issue a permanent exclusion.  This is in the case of 
very serious breach or persistent breaches of the School’s Code of Conduct.  As for a fixed 
term exclusion the parents/carers will be issued a letter detailing the reason why the 
permanent exclusion has been administered. 

In the case of a permanent exclusion the School will again provide work for the student but 
upon the sixth day the student becomes the responsibility of the Local Authority. 


